Dear <name>,

I want to make sure you are receiving the latest real estate market information from me. The MLS system I use to send property information to you has made an update to their email domain, and this update may affect how you receive emails from me.

To make sure you continue to receive emails from me about available properties you may be interested in, please take a moment to review these email tips:

· Create a new contact so your email provider recognizes the new Matrix domain. You can create a new contact for the dedicated new Steller MLS Matrix email: stellar@stellar.mlsmatrix.com. Below are resource links to major email providers with instructions for creating new contacts:
· Outlook
· Hotmail/Outlook.com 
· Gmail 
· Yahoo 
· AOL

· Add the updated domain stellar@stellar.mlsmatrix.com to your safe senders list and/or mark your next email from Matrix as not SPAM/important.
· Let me know if the email I have contacted you at is still the best email for you to receive market updates from me.
<closure>
<signature>
